
 
 
 

 
 
 
October 2023 

 

Dear families 

We would like to invite you to join us for the ‘Y2 stay and learn’ morning on Tuesday 17 October at 8:30 – 9:10am. 
The morning will provide an opportunity for you to share a learning activity with your child.   

A reading workshop will take place in the hall from 8:30 – 8:50am. This workshop will provide information on how 
best to support your child with their reading and writing development at home.  

Please arrive at the hall doors between 8:20 – 8:30am if you would like to attend the ‘stay and learn’ session.  

Please note, you will need to attend for both the workshop and the session in class to ensure students’ learning is 
not disrupted.  

Thank you in advance for your continued support. 

Best wishes 

Mrs Brearley                                              Miss Afshan                     
Associate Assistant Principal                 Assistant Principal                  
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 


